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November 5, 2020 
 

Since 2016, on the occasion of the celebration of the first conference of 

the ICAMNM series, I have been collaborating with the Department of Applied 

Mathematics of the University of Craiova.  

It has been an honor for me to participate in all the conferences that have 

been held, being able to appreciate the high scientific level that exists in the 

Department of Mathematics.  

It is worth highlighting the importance of the Workshop on Industrial 

Mathematics and Computer Science, with interesting contributions that show 

the role of mathematics in industry.  

Best wishes to the Faculty of Sciences. 

 

  Higinio Ramos Calle 


